
Imam Antepli serves as the Muslim Chaplain at Duke University and is a leading 

figure in Jewish-Muslim dialogue.  In the last couple years,  he has been part of 

some very ground-breaking efforts to further dialogue, including participating with 

other prominent US Muslims in a trip to Auschwitz, and a letter to Khaled Mashal, 

the leader of Hamas in Syria, urging him to free Gilad Shalit.  Shalit’s release came 

about a month after the letter was published. 
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